
NEWS FROM THE HOUSE OF ST ANGELA, LE GREZZE 
 

JANUARY 2025 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

4 January: a group of members of the Company of Saint Ursula (Federation) in formation came 

for a visit after some days at the Mericianum. 

 

                                      ****** 

 

14 January: we were happy to welcome Sr Angela Poggi for some days with 

us. 

  

 

                                       ****** 

 

 

 

 

FEAST of SAINT ANGELA and 50th ANNIVERSARY of the FOUNDATION of the PARISH 

 

In the days leading up to the Feast various 

people visited the casa to leave flowers or to 

pray to Saint Angela. Among them was Kate 

Dalmasso, former president of the 

Federation of the 

Companies of Saint 

Ursula and a good 

friend. 

 

 

 

 
 

22-24 January: triduum in preparation for the feast day.  

 

 

22nd the history of the parish with 

Don Luigi, founder of the parish.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

23rd  adoration in thanksgiving. 

 



24th presentation by the Ursulines of the life of Saint Angela, here and now. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

25 January: a concert in honour of Saint Angela 

performed by the Banda Cittadina of Desenzano. 

 

26 January: solemn Mass in the church of Saint Angela, 

with the presence of the civil authorities, followed by 

lunch in the parish hall. 

 

27 January: Solemn Mass in the Duomo, celebrated by 

the Bishop and in the presence of the civil authorities. 

 

 

Also 27 January: a group of 40 pilgrims who, as every 27 January, make the pilgrimage around 

Desenzano and Brescia, beginning the day in Le Grezze. 

 
 
 

 
 
 

During these festive days we had also the joy of welcoming Sr 

Annarosa Porro for a short visit. 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

****** 

29 January: a group of children from the Infant School of the Ursulines of San Carlo in Milan 

with two teachers. 

 

Sisters Armida and Patrizia 


